
This course is for anyone aged 19 years or over without a level 2 qualification in maths  
(GCSE Grade 4/C) or who isn’t confident using maths at this level. 

Helping Your Child with Primary Maths 
Wednesdays 21/02/2024-20/03/2024 

10:00am-12:00pm 

Beeston Library 

No idea how to support your child with their maths homework? 

Have the maths strategies used in school become a mystery? 

If so, join our course designed for parents wanting to increase their nu-
meracy skills in order to help their children and help with their own 

progression. 

The course is delivered by our friendly tutors in a relaxed environment 
with other like-minded learners. You will gain practical ideas and 

hands-on maths ideas. 


